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COLUMBUS, OHIO – The below statement can be attributed to Ohio Chamber President & 
CEO Steve Stivers following voters’ Tuesday passage of Ohio Issue 2. 
  
“The Ohio Chamber is pleased to see voters recognize the importance of modern, reliable 
infrastructure to Ohio’s quality of life and its economic outlook. With this vote, Ohioans 
have opted to invest in our state for years to come by approving funds that will repair roads, 
bridges, sewers, water lines and other vital public services in each of our unique counties. 
We look forward to witnessing the improvements that are made and the jobs that are 
created as a result of this crucial program’s extension.”  
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